
  
   

 

26 November 2018  

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Re: Peer Education Charity Social Dinner 

We were all delighted with the way the Sixth Formers took part in the Peer Education programme 
and I know that the year 7 boys got a lot out of it. Godolphin School have kindly organised a 
celebration Social Evening for the students from Year 13 who participated and your son has 
agreed to attend. The details are as follows: 
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

 
 
 
 
 

1 
December 

2018 
 
 
 
 
 

Godolphin 
School 

Free 

Celebration 
evening with 
dinner (hot sit 
down buffet) 

Meet 
outside 

Godolphin 
School at 
5.50pm 

 
Event 
should 

finish by 
9pm 

The Dress Code 
is “smart” but 
not black tie. 

The Godolphin 
girls will be 

wearing dresses 
to make it an 
occasion. The 

boys do 
not need ties - 
but smart e.g. 

shirt and jacket 

 
Students are expected to make their own way to and from Godolphin School.  
If your son has any special dietary requirements please email Mrs Wilson (cew@bws.wilts.sch.uk). 
If you have any questions please let me know. 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of 
any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 
These details can now be checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs 
Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Charlotte Wilson 

Head of Sixth Form (year 13) 
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